
                                                                                                                     

In Maths after half term, we will be looking at length and 

perimeter. We will look at the different units of measurement and 

how to calculate the perimeter of shapes. 

Multiplication check 

In June 2024, all Year 4 children will take part in a 

multiplication check to test their times table fluency. 

Times tables are fundamental to maths success and 

thus is important that children leave Year 4 feeling 

confident with these. To give your child the best 

possible chance of passing this, please practise using 

Maths Frame, an online activity which mirrors the test 

children will take in June: 

 

https://mathsframe.co.uk/en/resources/resource/477

/Multiplication-Tables-Check  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                    16th February 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children had a great time in science this week, where we looked at the results 

of our science experiment. After leaving eggs in various liquids (water, milk, cola, 

orange juice and vinegar) for 48 hours, we looked at the levels of decay that had 

occurred to the eggs. The children concluded that the vinegar caused the most 

decay to the egg, due to it turning the egg bouncy, and that we must ensure to look 

after our teeth by brushing twice a day. In RE, the children have learnt all about 

pilgrimages across the different religions and thought about their own special 

places where they would like to go to. We also compared the similarities and 

differences between tourism and pilgrimages.  

We will be going to the forest on the second week back after half term, 

Wednesday 6th March.  

We hope you all have a great half term! 😊 

 

 

 

  

 

 

In English after half term, we will be exploring animal poetry. 

In Spelling we will be looking at words ending in ‘-ssion’. 

We will also be looking at the spelling of a selection of the Year 3/4 

spelling list.  In Year 4 we will look at list B. The spring 1 spelling 

words are attached with this letter below. 

 

Miss Nottage Whales Class         Miss Hinton Seals Class 

anottage@waterbeach.cambs.sch.uk            ghinton@waterbeach.cambs.sch.uk 
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Words ending with ‘-ssion’ 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Year 3/4 Spelling 
Words 

 

 



                                                                                                                     
 


